
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 19th January 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

In English, the Sparrow has been tell-
ing the Happy Prince all about the 
beautiful things that await him in 

Egypt. On Tuesday  we explored how 
the Pyramids were built and we 

worked in groups to build our own 
pyramids using a range of different materials. We are look-

ing forward to finding out how our story ends next week. 

Maths 

This week, our Mathematicians solved questions  involv-
ing related calculations and reasoning about multipli-
cation. They gained experience of  comparing multipli-
cations to check which was greater, less than or equal 
to. The children have also learned to multiply a 2-digit 

number by a 1-digit number. 

History 

This week the children have used iPads to carry out their own 
research about different aspects of life in Ancient Egypt, such 
as mummification, food and farming and gods and goddess-
es. The children then used  the facts they discovered to create  
some wonderful and  very informative posters all about An-

cient Egypt.  

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming.— 3Moore will be 
swimming every Thursday morning from 
25th January to 7th March, except half 
term. Please see letter sent for the correct 
equipment to wear/bring. Please ensure 
that your child has a swimming hat—this 
includes girls and boys. 

 

 Learning together week—w/c 22nd Janu-
ary 2024. We look forward to welcoming 
you to our classes. 

 

 On Wednesday 24th January Year 3 will 
be taking part in an Ancient Egyptian 
Workshop run by Eton College. It will be 
a Live Video session and we look forward 
to participating in this exciting event. 

 

 Wednesday 31st January—Parent Forum– 
Years 3 and 4 

 

 27th January –4th February 2024 —
National Storytelling Week 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:  Amber                3Moore:  Natalie                       3Wicks:     Lillyanne 

Word of the Week:        pharaoh 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

World Religion Day 

On Friday it was lovely to see so many children wearing traditional 
national dress of their heritage. In Free Time Friday the children 
had the opportunity to make African jewellery,  Caribbean fruit 

kebabs and elephant themed decorations.. 


